
 

Acorn Class – Reception 

Under the Sea 
 

This half term we will be finishing off our year by learning about Under the 

Sea! We will use high quality texts as starting points – including Rainbow 

Fish, The Undersea Cleaning Spree, and Julian’s a Mermaid. This will follow the 

children’s interests in the environment and recycling/responsible living. 

 

In Phonics we will continue our journey through phase 4, consolidating our 

clusters and learning the remainder of the tricky words.  

 

In maths we will continue to consolidate key skills – subitising, counting, 

composition, sorting and matching, comparing and ordering. We will begin to 

build and identify numbers to 20 and beyond using a range of resources, 

sharing, doubling and odd and even numbers.  

 

This last half term will be a really crucial one for Expressive Art and Design, 

particularly creating with materials. We’ll be putting lots of opportunities in 

for everyone to access the materials and resources and really show us what 

they can do.  

 

For all other key skills see the Long-Term Progression Plan which can be found 

on the school website under Early Years. 

 


